From: Becky Shields

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: marina@mikwaukee.gov; Bauman, Robert; Hamilton, Ashanti; Perez, Jose
Subject: Puddlers™" Cottages in Bay View

Date: Thursday, June 17, 2021 3:37:16 PM

Dear Zoning Committee Members,

I'm writing to ask you to vote favorably on designating the Puddlers'Cottages in
Bayview as as a Local Historic District.

I live in Bay View and enjoy the charm of this neighborhood. | believe that
preserving historic buildings is important. It will also prevent demolition and
replacing them with expensive housing. The cottages remain fairly affordable, a
much needed type of housing.

Please advise me when the hearing will be. I'd like to attend.
I'm also talking this topic up with many neighbors.

Thanks for your consideration.
Rebecca Shields

2901 S. Wentworth Ave.
Bay View, WI 53207
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